
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 

Burghill Neighbourhood Development Plan 
 
At the parish council meeting on 6th September 2017, it was agreed that 

there should be a further consultation to enable parishioners and 

other interested parties to inspect the Final Up-dated Site Assessment 

Report 2017 and table of comments before the Burghill Neighbourhood 

Development Plan is submitted to Herefordshire Council.   Both documents 

are published on the parish council’s website www.burghillparishcouncil.org 

 

The documents will also be available for inspection on the following dates at 

The Simpson Hall:  

 

Saturday, 7th October 2017 -  Upstairs in The Simpson Hall, 10 am 
to 1 pm  
 

Saturday, 14th October 2017 -  Downstairs in The Simpson Hall, 2 
pm to 5 pm 

 

All comments must be returned please by the 18th October 2017 to Mrs 

Paulette Scholes, The Clerk to the Parish Council at: Willow House, 

Burghill, Hereford, HR4 7RE or by email at: burghillpc@btinternet.com 

 

 

 


